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Policy 5250

Safety, Security and Communications

Use of Tobacco Products

The Board of Education recognizes that the use of tobacco products represents a health and safety hazard.  Therefore, the use of tobacco products shall be prohibited in all District buildings, grounds and District owned vehicles.  This policy applies to all employees, students and patrons attending school-sponsored activities and meetings.

